Visiting Peterloon

Written by Jason Baldridge

Visiting Peterloon is a wonderful way for Scouting families to experience the excitement first
hand without committing the entire weekend. There is no charge to visit and visitors can enjoy
the demonstrations and exhibits in the midway, visit their Scouts and Scouting unit(s) in their
Peterloon campsite, pick up souvenirs at the Peterloon Trading Post, cheer on their Scouts as
they compete in the Action Center, and even enjoy the Campfire Extravaganze in the evening.

Visiting hours are 7 am to 10:30 pm. Visitors should park in the lot at Wards Corner Road and
[-275 (Exit 54) and take the shuttle down. Visitors are asked to check in at the Administration
Building at Cub World to pick up their visitor wristband.

We hope you will come and see us on Saturday and make your own Peterloon memory! For
more information, check out the Event Guide located here .
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